From: Sarah Boudreau

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 11:44 AM

To: MTC-ABAG Info

Subject: Don't plan to fail! Appeal for a higher RHND, please!!

*External Email*

Hello, | am calling on the Association of Bay Area Governments to do their duty and — at the very least — plan to make
the Bay Area more affordable and reduce overcrowding by planning for sufficient housing production. Please appeal to
HCD for a more realistic target to meet our region’s needs. We were in a housing availability, affordability, and crowding
crisis before COVID hit and the pandemic's health and economic impacts will only continue to exacerbate these issues.
Please do your duty.

Thank you,

Sarah





